
ATTORNEY LAING IN THE NEWS

The below article, discussing a decision of the Wisconsin Court of Appeals in a case being
handled by Attorney Dean Laing of our firm, was published in the June 28, 2010 edition of the
Milwaukee Journal Sentinel. Our client, Lake Beulah Management District, was successful in
the appeal.
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